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Public Notice

Notice is hereby given that the United States Army is providing the period
between December 3, 2002 and January 5, 2003 for pubhc review and
comment on the Finding of Suitabihty to Lease (FOSL) for the Stratford
Army Engine Plant (SAEP), located at 550 Main Street in Stratford,
Connecticut. The purpose of this FOSL is to document the environmental
suitabihty of the SAEP for leasing to die Town of Stratford consistent with
United States Department of Defense and Army pohcy. Copies of the FOSL
will be available for pubhc review at the Administrative Records OfiBce
Room 30, Building 1, SAEP, 550 Main Street, and the Stratford Library
Association Reference Department, 2203 Main Street also located in
Stratford, Coimecticut. Written comments from the pubhc should be sent to:

Mr. Peter Szymanski, SAEP Installation Manager
Stratford Army Engine Plant
550 Main Street
Stratford, Coimecticut 06615

Comments from the pubhc must be postmarked no later than January 5,
2003.
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